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From: Anna Pick [annapick@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:59 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: NRC Waste Confidence

To the NRC Board: 
 
Let me state that as a concerned citizen I have "no confidence" in the commission's ability or even 
desire to come up with a viable plan for the disposal of nuclear spent fuel. 
 
This issue keeps getting put off year after year, and as reactor sites continue to generate more spent 
fuel all the NRC does is re-define the storage capacity of the spent fuel pools. We are not stupid 
people. If you have nowhere to dispose of the spent fuel, the only option is to leave it where it is. 
 
There will be a limit to this arrangement and we are pushing the envelope as it is. There is an 
urgency to take action and come up with a plan for the permanent disposal of spent fuel. It is 
ridiculous to say that spent fuel can be safely stored  on site for 200 years or more. Using spent fuel 
pools and dry cask storage for permanent storage is not safe and changes need to be made. 
 
Please don't wait and let a catastrophic incident happen before taking proper action. 
 
A citizen with deep concerns, 
 
Anna A. Pick 
6 Monarch Trace Court #305 
Chesterfield, MO 63017 
Email: annapick@sbcglobal.net 
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